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Staff Recommendation


COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and for its Recommendation states as follows:

1.
On May 4, 2004, Cass County Telephone Company (“Cass County”) filed tariff sheets proposing to implement the intrastate revenue reductions approved by the Commission in its April 29, 2004 Order Approving Stipulation and Agreement.  On May 5, 2004, at Staff’s request, the Company withdrew a tariff sheet from its May 4th filing, and filed that page under a separate tariff file number for EFIS administrative purposes.  On May 6, 2004, the Commission directed the Staff to file its recommendation on the tariff sheets no later than May 10, 2004.

2.
In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends that the Commission approve Cass County’s amended tariff sheets.   See Sections 392.220 and 392.240 RSMo 2000.  

WHEREFORE, the Staff recommends that the Commission approve Cass County’s amended tariff sheets, as listed in Appendix A.
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